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The Revolutionary National Police has opened a “control and follow-up” file to monitor Dr. Oscar
Elias Biscet.  On July 5, 2011, the Aguilera Police Station located in Lawton opened a police file
that Dr. Biscet will have to sign each month while he is on furlough from prison. 

  

  

This police surveillance practice forced upon citizens that are in the current political process
which includes Dr. Biscet, breaks the Church and State agreement for the liberation of the
prisoners of the Black Spring of 2003. 
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